
 
 

Bulletin Notes for January 2021 
 
 
January 1:  Solemnity of Mary, Mother of God 
Honor or Remember Your Mother this Feast Day: Make a gift to your parish endowment fund 
in honor of or in memory of your mother on this Solemnity of Mary, our mother. Give online at 
www.cfnga.org. Your gift will support the parish forever. For more information, please contact 
Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440.   
 
January 3:  Epiphany of the Lord 
Honoring the Lord with Our Gifts: Just as the Magi did Jesus homage, you too can bring your 
gifts to the Lord. Make a gift to your parish in your will or estate plans and create your own 
Catholic legacy. If you have made such a gift, please tell your pastor or contact us so that we 
can honor you as part of the Deo Gratias Society. For more information, please contact Juliet 
Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440.  
 
January 10:  The Baptism of the Lord 
A New Year’s Resolution: Making or reviewing a will is a great new year’s resolution. Please 
remember a gift to the parish endowment fund in your will or estate plans. Go to  
www.cfngalegacy.org for free online will planning tools. For more information, please contact 
Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440 
 
January 17: 
Honoring the Lord with Our Gifts: You can create a tradition of giving in your family to the 
parish which supports you. To learn more about making a legacy gift to your parish endowment 
fund, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-
9440, or visit www.cfnga.org. 
 
January 24: 
“For where your treasure is there will be your heart also.”  - Matthew 6:21 As Christians we 
know we take nothing with us after we are gone. Making or updating your will would be a good 
new year’s resolution to ensure your possessions provide for good. Please remember your 
parish endowment fund in your will or estate plans. Plan your will online for free, at 
www.cfngalegacy.org. For more information, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic 
Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-497-9440. 
 
January 31:  Catholic Schools Week 
Online Giving for Catholic Schools Week: Make a gift in thanksgiving for your favorite 
Catholic school this week in celebration of its contribution to your family and community. Give 
online at www.cfnga.org. Your gift will support the school for future generations. For more 
information, please contact Juliet Greco at the Catholic Foundation: jgreco@cfnga.org or 404-
497-9440. 
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